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From: Sheila peter Kavanagh [ ]
Sent: 21 March 2016 18:20
To: Planning Policy Team, Brentwood Borough Council
Subject: 128 Ingatestone Garden Centre

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I should like to comment on the proposed development of Ingatestone Garden Centre, which I have done 
previously. 
 
Having lived in this cul-de-sac for 45 years, whilst a very pleasant area in which to live, we know at first 
hand the problems encountered by surface water flooding and building 60? houses on this site would only 
exaccerbate this. 
 
What has up to now been a pleasant Garden Centre has been deliberately turned into nothing short of a 
rubbish dump and the site further on, ie Bushcade, is also accumulating mountains of gravel for whatever 
reason to further add to the flooding problem. 
 
How will the extra traffic be accommodated? we are not only considering perhaps 2 cars per family, but 
also the ever increasing amount of internet delivery vans. 
 
Hopefully the right conclusion will be reached. 
 
Yours sincerley 
 
PETER KAVANAGH 
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